
	

	

	  

Mountain Oak Charter Schol 

Wednesday, October 18 

Students, parents and school staff will meet 45 minutes before school start time at the 
Gail Gardner Walmart store. Park between the Garden Center and the Auto Center. 

Parents please walk with us and leave your car there. 

We will discuss pedestrian safety and more... 

Together we will start walking up Gail Gardner, cross over to Willow Creek Road and 
into Mountain Oak Charter: 

For more information, email: 

Josette Kubin, Safe Routes to School Coordinator 

prescottsaferoutes@gmail.com 


